
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commissioner Shrouder  

SUBJECT: Update from the Human Resources Department regarding the fraud hotline 
and the status of current open positions - Commissioner Shrouder 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Shrouder requests an update from the Human Resources Department on the 
fraud hotline and the status of current open positions.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


